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Ward 10 Forum: S.T.E.P.S to Mental 
Health & Well-Being in Schools 
DATE: Monday, January 20, 2025 
TIME: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
LOCATION: Online via Zoom 

Join Trustee Deborah Williams on January 20, 2025, for an engaging presentation and 
discussion on supporting mental health and well-being in our schools. Learn about 
creating safe, inclusive, identity-affirming school communities, improving access to 
mental health supports, and addressing stigma and barriers. We will also have 
updates from the Trustee and Superintendents. Your voice matters, and we want to 
hear from you. Everyone is welcome! 

Register Now!  

The Zoom link will be emailed to all registered attendees prior to the event. 

If you have any interpretation or accessibility needs, please indicate them on the 
RSVP form or contact us directly at TrusteeServices@tdsb.on.ca or 416-395-8787. 

 

Sign Up for My Newsletter | Visit My Website  
 

mailto:Deborah.Williams@tdsb.on.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyBVMKCbAIDJdpcV_i-qoA2vpKTcX5VCvfrxvtge4hYWkI2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://signup.e2ma.net/signup/1787555/1752439/
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward10

